
Press release: British High Commission
hosts the Commonwealth Big Lunch in
Dhaka

Dr. Shirin Sharmin Chaudhury MP, Honourable Speaker of the Bangladesh
Parliament attended as Chief Guest and the event brought together 150 people
including the High Commissioners of Malaysia, Brunei, Canada and Sri Lanka,
and Acting High Commissioners of Australia and Pakistan, representatives from
the university and education sector, NGOs and civil society, medicine,
businesses, Bangladeshi Queen’s Young Leaders and Points of Light award
winner and the British Council’s Active Citizens.

The lunch celebrated the diversity and achievement of the Commonwealth and
this year’s theme of ‘towards a common future’, with themed discussion of
education, business and trade, women empowerment and girl’s education,
climate change, health and working children.

This lunch was one of a series held across the Commonwealth – launched by the
Eden Project in partnership with the UK Government – between 12 March,
Commonwealth Day, and 22 April to mark the 2018 Commonwealth Heads of
Government Meeting when Government leaders and representatives and civil
society representatives from 53 countries will gather in the UK to work
together to address shared global challenges.

British High Commissioner Alison Blake CMG said:

“The idea behind the Big Lunch is a simple one: to bring together friends and
partners to celebrate being part of the Commonwealth, to draw on our
diversity, our strengths and our shared values and to enjoy a meal in each
others’ company. I was delighted that so many of our colleagues and friends
and partners joined us. Bring together a group of talented high achievers,
committed to working every day to build a safer, more prosperous and fairer
world, and you start a series of the discussions and new connections that
fire the imagination and turn a simple meal together into something very
special.”

The previous day, 17 April, the British High Commissioner hosted an evening
reception to celebrate the Birthday of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, at
which Khandker Mosharaf Hossain, MP, Hon’ble Minister for Local Government,
Rural Development and Co-operatives, was the Chief Guest.

Further Information

About the Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting

This week the UK is hosting the Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting,
where leaders from across the Commonwealth are gathering in London and
Windsor. With the theme of ‘Towards a Common Future’ they are working to
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create a more prosperous, secure, sustainable and fair future for the
Commonwealth’s 2.4 billion citizens, particularly its young people.

For more information please visit Commonwealth Head of Government Meeting or
follow on Twitter @commonwealth18 #OurCommonwealth.

The Eden Project

The Eden Project is an educational charity and social enterprise based in
Cornwall, UK, that aims to connect people with one another and the natural
world to explore a better future.

The Eden Project Big Lunch takes place this year on Sunday, 3 June.

For updates on the British High Commission and for more information on the
Chevening Programme, please follow our social media channels.

https://www.chogm2018.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/commonwealth18
https://www.edenprojectcommunities.com/thebiglunchhomepage

